
The regular meeting of the Eldred Township Supervisors was held on May 4, 2021 at the Eldred 
Township Building. 
 
Call to order by Chairman Greeley. 
The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag. 
Roll Call: Caldwell, Ross, Greeley present. 
 
Public Comment: None 
 
Motion by Caldwell second by Ross that the minutes and treasurer’s report be unanimously approved as 
presented. Vote: 3 Ayes. Motion Carried. 
 
TOTAL RECIEPTS: $9,779.92 
TOTAL EXPENDITURES: $52,319.34 
 
Motion by Ross second by Caldwell that payment of invoices in the amount of $44,711.53 be approved 
as presented. Vote: 3 Ayes. Motion Carried. 
 
Motion by Caldwell second by Ross that payment of the payroll for the month of April in the amount of 
$7,607.81 be approved. Vote: 3 Ayes. Motion Carried. 
 
Road Master’s Report: Dealing with a good amount of rain and working on equipment while raining. Put 
a new joystick/filters on truck. Working on the Distributor. Started dirt Roads last week-stopped due to 
weather. Cancelled bids for today due to lumbering situation but gearing up for new tar and chip 
project. 
 
Unfinished Business: None 
 
New Business:  

1. Motion by Ross second by Greeley to accept winning bid on Municibid for the 2001 Mac Dump 
Truck at the price of $10,500.00 from Komeshwar Sawh. Vote: 3 Ayes. Motion Carried. 

2. Motion by Ross second by Caldwell to accept winning bid on Municibid for the 1997 
International Dump Truck at the price of $ 3,750.00 from Daniel Gresko. Vote: 3 Ayes. Motion 
Carried. 

3. Look into prices for an equipment shed that is an estimated figure at 40x100. Need to keep 
equipment sheltered from the weather. 

4. Announced the cancelled sealed bids due to Lumber Companies that have jobs on same area. 
5. Looking into putting 40 mile an hour signs up on Fisher Road and possible speed study on 

Jackson Road.  
 
OTHER SUPERVISOR COMMENTS OR CONCERNS: 

1. Talked about the letters and complaints being sent to the Eldred Township Municipality and the 
Secretary is forwarding every letter or phone call to the Water Authority, per request. 
Communication between Water Authority and the residents seems to be the main complaint. 

2. 3 residents stopped before meeting with concerns on extensions and Ross replied that he is 
being told one thing from one member and another from another member. They stated they 
tried to contact Water Authority with no contact back and they didn’t know there   were 



monthly meetings with the Water Authority and Ross gave date and time for meetings so they 
can continue their inquiries with the proper place. 
 

Chairman Greeley adjourned meeting at 4:30 p.m. 
 
The next regular meeting will be held on June 1, 2021 at the Eldred Township Building at 4:00 p.m. 
 
Secretary, 
Kelly Ross 
  


